
 

Heading The Ministry of Food and Drug Safety (MFDS) of Korea – A notice 

regarding a recall of Bibigo brand Kimchi dumpling product in 

Korea due to the potential presence of foreign matter (plastic). 

The 

incident 

The MFDS of Korea issued a notice regarding a recall of Bibigo 

brand Kimchi dumpling product in Korea due to the potential 

presence of foreign matter (plastic) 

 

Recalled product: 

 

Product name 
비비고(Bibigo)진한김치만두 

Date of Manufacture 2024-09-24 

Expiration Date 2025-06-23 

Barcode number 8801007827919 

Packaging unit 400gx 

 

Details of product being recalled are listed in the website of the 

MFDS of Korea. 

Source Website of the MFDS of Korea (in Korean) 

https://www.foodsafetykorea.go.kr/layer/suspensionDetail.do?se

arch_keyword=3000195964&t=1729815372353 

 

Position of 

CFS 

 Information on product distribution outside Korea is not 

available from the website of the MFDS of Korea. The Centre for 

Food Safety (CFS) is investigating whether the affected product 

has been imported to Hong Kong and is contacting the 

relevant authority for further information. Preliminary 

investigation did not identify local sale or import of the affected 

product. 

 Acquisition of the product through online purchase or 

international travel cannot be excluded. 

 Consumers should discard the product and not consume it. 

https:\\


 

 CFS will remain vigilant and monitor for any new development 

and take appropriate actions when necessary. 

 Investigation by CFS is ongoing. 

Additional 

information 

NA 

Posted on: 05 November 2024 


